
So, this month was pretty uneventful… On April 1st, the staff threw an

“Un-Birthday” party for the staff and students to celebrate their

Un-Birthday.

For those who don’t know what an “Un-Birthday” is, It’s a term coined

from the 1871 book written by Lewis Carrol; “Through the Looking

Glass” (A sequel to his 1865 book; “Alice in Wonderland). The term

“Un-Birthday” is basically just an excuse just to celebrate and come

together.

That’s All Folks!


